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28th April 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome back to all year 11 in their final term ever at Stockport Academy.  

After 11 years in school we have reached the final term, this is so exciting for our students as they sit final exams 

in the next few weeks and make plans for the future. 

Myself and all staff have been impressed by year 11 this year and especially over the last term and their attitude 

to revision, twilights, holiday revision attendance and general determination to succeed.  Year 11 attendance has 

been excellent; at this stage this is crucial to ensure that students benefit from their teachers’ advice and 

expertise so close to the final exam series.     

Year 11 have made a strong start so far with MFL speaking exams, DT and Art exams taking place this week.  A 

final copy of our external exam timetable can be found here. 

We have spoken to all year 11 students about the importance of maintaining the momentum over the coming 

weeks in order for them to fulfil their potential and benefit fully from all the hard work that they have put in so 

far.  Students should be revising on a daily basis for upcoming exams, while taking regular rest breaks.  We have 

discussed with year 11 the importance of revision being targeted, impactful and purposeful in order to add most 

value. 

Revision resources, books and stationery is available from Mrs Duffy should students wish to collect this for their 

own use.  In order to support year 11 students in their revision, our new year 11 Success Suite also remains open 

until at least 5pm daily and at lunchtime for students to revise in a quiet and resourced supervised space.  

As we move through the next term we look forward to seeing what year 11 can achieve, they deserve every 

success and look forward to celebrating their academic career at Stockport Academy at our end of exams 

celebration events including our leavers assembly and prom. 

I would like to take this opportunity to express thanks to all of our year 11 parents and carers for all of your 

support over the last five years in working with myself and staff at Stockport Academy to provide all of our 

students every opportunity to succeed. 

  

Mrs J McCann 
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